
Committee on the Status of Women 

Meeting minutes 2/8/17 

Regents Conference Room, LSC 
12-1pm  
In attendance: Cristina Gillanders, Nikki McCaslin,  Linda Fried 
Rian Kerrane 
 
 
Lynx, Women’s Resource Center 
 
Cristina: 
Meeting opened with Potential of online (Zoom) conversation with the Dean of the 
School of Education. Unable to coordinate time to meet. 
 
Faculty Assembly representative: Linda Fried 
Linda: Report from Faculty Assembly Meeting March 7, 2017 
 
IT CU online presentation 
Update of the online teaching support for grading and identifying plagiarism. 
Two systems: Turn it in.  CU Denver, Turn it in.  Anschutz 
Plagiarism and grading systems 
 
Learning Education and Teaching with Technology Committee 
Nikki, McCaslin is the committee secretary and contributed to dialogue 
Identified Brent Wilson as committee Chair. 
 
The Committee of Status of Women could help solicit feedback from faculty. 
We discussed inviting Bent Wilson in to meet with the Committee on the Status of 
Women. March 8th meeting a possibility. Nikki to reach out and confirm availability 
with Brent. 
 
Rian: what is timeline for feedback on best system? 
 
Linda: would like to see the actual plagiarism in the results and not just the 
percentage. 
 
Additional updates from Faculty Assembly: 
 
Name change  
GLBT 
GLBTQ+ 
 
The university (Benson and Nairn) 5 million over 10 years.  To help shore 
acquisition and retention of students (prioritized for Advisors) and a portion 
towards faculty merit raise. 
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Benson: free speech rights 
Not encouraging a chilling environment, Faculty rights to free speech. 
Nudity for example in class content. Won’t support a No Free Speech zone on 
campus. 
 
Next Faculty Assembly meeting First Tuesday of the month, March 7. 
 
Educational Policy Planning & Diversity  Committee 
Diversity Training for faculty. 
Race based 
What about Women? 
 
Guest Speaker? 
 
 
Nikki 
Live stream at Library 
Repository. for Women’s Symposium, Held CS campus March 3, 2017 
 
 
Cristina: 
Question regarding sending emails from university account to politicians. Is this 
covered under the umbrella of university support of free speech. 
 
 
Lab school Director at past position in Ohio State 
Rebecca Cantor, dean of the School of Education 
Need to communicate via email since she is unavailable for the scheduled committee 
meeting this semester to meet in person 
 
Questions to be drafted 
 
Lab school innovative curriculum where students do practicum/field experiences 
 
Currently the School of Education creates contacts with schools in the community, 
rather than establish a school on campus. 
 
Partnership idea  
 
It would be advantageous for faculty to create a list in the school of education to 
offer services for child care and shared with university. 
 
Rian: Fitness Center Daycare there? Connect with a rep from this.. 
Student Government? 
 
Senior Elder care and child care. 
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Title IX letter 
Linda will generate a skeleton and we’ll contribute feedback. 
 
Future meetings this semester: 
March 8 
April 12 
May 10 
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